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Notice of Application Received by the Commerce Commission for Addition to the
Register of Chorus’ Non-retail Users
Under section 69P(4) of the Telecommunications Act 2001, the Commerce Commission (“Commission”) gives public
notice of an application by Big Iron Limited to be added to the Register of Chorus’ non-retail users.
Further information about the Register is available on the Commission’s website:
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/telecommunications/telecommunications-overview/government-
policy-initiatives-/telecomchorus-separation.
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